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QUESTION NO. 3577

DATE OF PUBLICATION IN INTERNAL QUESTION PAPER: 16 NOVEMBER 2018   
(INTERNAL QUESTION PAPER NO. 41)
Ms D Carter (Cope) to ask the Minister of Health:
Whether he has been informed of the alleged existence of a directive by the KwaZulu-Natal Department of Health which purports to restrict all 100 registrar doctor positions to persons of the black race; if so, (a) on what legal provisions does he rely for justifying the directive and (b) does the directive still stand?
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REPLY:

No, I have not been informed of such a directive.


END.
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